TRAINING SESSIONS AT WARDEN PARK OVER THE CHRISTMAS PERIOD

Unfortunately, the sports halls at Warden Park (WP) won't be available for us to use on certain dates on Tuesdays over the coming weeks.
 
Nov 21st - WP as usual
Nov 28th - WP as usual
Dec 5th - WP as usual
 
Dec 12th - NO WP (watch this space for any training taking place elsewhere)
 
Dec 19th - Assembly hall for Juniors and Inters only, no seniors. (Again, other coaches may offer training elsewhere)
 
Dec 26th - No training - Boxing Day
 
Jan 2nd - WP as usual BUT the rest of the school beyond the sports halls will be alarmed and we will be liable for any call-out fee if the alarm is set off accidentally. Watch out!
 
Any concerns, get back to me, Marion: marionhemsworth@aol.com.

